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'DEEKSHARAMBH' Orientation for New 

Students 

 
Shri Guru Ram Rai University organized the orientation program "DEEKSHARAMBH" from 

August 2nd to 5th, 2023, to warmly welcome its new batch of students for the academic session 

2023-24. This four-day event was designed to acquaint incoming students with the university 

environment, culture, and academic expectations. 

 

Key Aspects of "DEEKSHARAMBH" 

 

1. Welcoming Ceremony: The program began with a welcoming ceremony, setting a 

positive tone for the new students' academic journey. 

2. Introduction to University Life: Sessions were conducted to introduce students to 

various aspects of university life, including academic programs, campus facilities, and 

student support services. 

3. Faculty Interaction: New students had the opportunity to meet and interact with their 

future professors and department heads, fostering an early academic rapport. 

4. Orientation Workshops: The program included workshops that provided insights into 

academic skills, time management, and other essential aspects of university studies. 

5. Cultural Integration: Activities were planned to integrate students into the university's 

vibrant cultural milieu, encouraging them to participate in extracurricular and co-

curricular activities. 

6. Campus Tour: Students were taken on a tour of the campus to familiarize them with 

important locations such as libraries, laboratories, and recreational areas. 

7. Peer Interaction: The event also facilitated interaction among new students, helping 

them build a network of peers and senior students. 

8. Guidance on Administrative Procedures: The program covered essential 

administrative processes, including registration, course selection, and university 

policies. 



 

 

"DEEKSHARAMBH" successfully laid the foundation for the new students' academic and 

social journey at Shri Guru Ram Rai University. By providing a comprehensive introduction 

to university life, the program aimed to ease the transition for freshmen and inspire them to 

make the most of their university experience. 

 

 


